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Comments: Scoping Comments - Revision of Forest Plan for GMUG

 

Hello,

 

 

Please find the attached Document with comments for the Air Quality Assessment for the GMUG Forest Plan

Assessment.

 

 

Several of my comments suggest that the USFS use information from the BLM Colorado Air Resource

Management Modeling Study (CARMMS) 2.5 Report that was developed in conjunction with the USFS (USFS

paid for the additional work for CARMMS version 2.5) where we modeled Regional air quality impacts for year

2025 and what the contribution to that cumulative year 2025 air quality could be for each Colorado-based Forest

including GMUG. The current Air Quality write-up for the Draft GMUG Assessment takes into consideration

CARMMS 2.0 but not CARMMS 2.5 that was developed specifically for the USFS. I would like to get a copy of

the CARMMS 2.5 Report and related products to someone in the USFS that is developing the Air Quality

assessments for Forests located in Colorado. Please advise.

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment,

 

 

Forrest Cook

 

 

Air Resource Specialist

BLM - Colorado

 

 

2850 Youngfield Street

Lakewood, CO 80215

 

 

303-239-3792

 


